
  

 
 

 

 

 

Sandown Planning Board 

P.O. Box 1756 

Sandown, NH 03873 

 
 

 LEGAL NOTICE      

 

The Sandown Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, January 20, 2015 in 

the Sandown Town Hall, Route 121A, Sandown, NH regarding the following:    

 

7:15 p.m. – Public Hearing for review of amendments to the Sandown Site Plan Regulations.  

These amendments are for the purpose of adding fire protection requirements for non-residential 

or multi-family sites.  

 

A copy of the proposed amendment is available for review in the Town Clerk’s Office during 

regular business hours or you may view it at www.sandown.us.   

 

You are invited to attend or you may submit written comments prior to this meeting. If you 

require personal assistance for audio, visual or other special aid, please contact our office at 

least 24 hours prior to this meeting.   

 
  
 

http://www.sandown.us/

